
Feedback Request Following Civic 

Engagement Program 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for your active participation in our recent Civic 

Engagement Program held on [date]. Your involvement is invaluable to us. 

As we strive to improve our future programs, we would greatly appreciate your feedback 

regarding your experience. Your insights will help us enhance the quality and impact of our 

initiatives. 

Please take a moment to complete our brief feedback survey by [survey deadline]. You can 

access it here: [insert survey link]. 

Thank you once again for your commitment to civic engagement. We look forward to hearing 

your thoughts! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


